PRINCETON ROAD
P. 0. BOX W
JOHNSON CITY, TENN. 37601
615-926-6167

June 7, 1972

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This will confirm your reception of our station on February 22,
1972 from 5:04 to 5:15 p.m. Your report is correct.

We appreciate your letter.
Respectfully,
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Roger Matney
General Manager
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